
 
 
From: Smith Mike  
Sent: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 5:24 PM 
To: csc <csc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: For Your Consideration 
 
 
> To: 
 
> The Corporate Services Committee, 
>  
>     As a person who believes very strongly in a vital and vibrant downtown London and 
core area, I’d like to let the Corporate Services Committee know my complete support 
for the nomination of John Fyfe-Millar to fill the now vacant seat for Ward 13. As an 
owner operator of several downtown businesses I have observed the dedication John 
has for this ward. John cares deeply for the well being of Ward 13’s residences and 
small businesses. John is a great listener and takes so much of his own free time to 
understand the needs of all. We have observed John's calm and measured approach to 
issues from people of all viewpoints. John came a very close second in the last election 
to Arielle and I think his choice to fill the vacancy is the most logical choice to make. 
Thank you for taking this into your consideration. 
>  
> Sincerely, 
> Mike Smith 
>  
> Toboggan Brewing, 
> Fellini Koolini’s 
> The Runt Club 
> Joe Kool’s 
 
 I consent to this letter being part of the public agenda. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


